
pennsy[vania
DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION
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March 25,2025

SENT VIA E-MAIL ONLY

John Lawrence
Pennsylvania House of Representatives
i lawrence@pahousegop. com

RE: OORAppeal# 2025-0129
DCNR Response Letter

Dear Representative Lawrence:

This letter is to state to you that the DCNRhas complied with the Office of Open Records'

(OOR) Final Determination and collected the information that the OOR has ordered to be delivered

to you.

Per the OOR's Final Determination, the Department is providing any applications, letters

of recommendation, and transcripts responsive to items I and 2 of your RTKL request, DCNR

RTKL #2024-134. Please advise if there are any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Sincerely,

r
Agency Open Records Officer
Pennsylvania Department of Conservation
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